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APRE segnala un importante momento di incontro organizzato dalla CE sul tema ICT for 
Energy Efficiency. 

We are glad to announce the first EU High-level event on ICT for Energy Efficiency. 
It will take place in Brussels on 19th and 20th March 2009 and it is organised by the 
European Commission in cooperation with the Czech Presidency of the European Union. 

The pre-registration for the event is open on: 
http://ec.europa.eu/information_society/events/ict4ee/2009/register/index_en.htm 

Please note the number of seats is limited, therefore we highly recommend that you pre-
register as soon as possible. 

Since the Commission is aiming to create a lasting policy framework on ICT for Energy 
Efficiency, with this event Commissioner Reding aims to accord visibility to the potential of 
ICT in enabling energy efficiency across the economy, in particular, to show how ICT-based 
innovations may provide one of the potentially most cost-effective means to achieve the 
2020 energy and climate targets. 

Further information about the event can be found on: http://ec.europa.eu/ict4ee 

 


